
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Professional Services 

 

Project Title:   Gifford Waterline Extensions 

 

Owner:  Lowcountry Regional Water System  

 

Project Number:  CDBG #4-CI-18-005 

 
The Lowcountry Regional Water System is accepting proposals for engineering services for the 

permitting, design and construction administration of approximately 6,700 LF of waterline 

extensions in the Town of Gifford.  The proposed improvements will include approximately 3,000 

LF of new 3” waterline, 1,000 LF of 6” waterline, and 2,700 LF of 8” waterline and associated 

valves and hydrants.  The proposed route includes both SCDOT right of way and locally owned 

roads including Murdaugh St, Walters Place, Wesley St, Risher St and Isiah Henry Loop.    

 
Five (5) copies of the proposals shall be submitted by 10:00 AM on September 13, 2018. Proposals 

must not exceed 10 pages in length.  Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope and include 

the firm’s name and project name to the following address: LRWS, 513 Elm Street West, Hampton, 

SC 29924 

 

The Instructions to Respondents, general terms and conditions applicable to this Request for 

Proposal are available from Jessica Dailey, C&ED Specialist at Lowcountry Council of 

Governments, PO Box 98, Yemassee, SC 29945. Telephone: (843) 473-3960. Email: 

jdailey@lowcountrycog.org. This project is being funded all or in part through a Community 

Development Block Grant from SC Department of Commerce and the successful firm shall 

comply with all requirements of the CDBG grant program. LRWS reserves the right to reject any 

and all proposals, and to award a contract that is most advantageous, and in the best interest of 

LRWS. 
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